
March 25, 2025 

Announcement 

New York State Department of Taxation and Finance 

Real Estate Valuation Data Services 

Pursuant to New York State Finance Law §163.10(b), New York State Department of Taxation 
and Finance (DTF) is posting the following single source procurement: 

DTF is extending Contract C400663 with Marshall and Swift/Boeckh, LLC through May 31, 2031. 

The purpose of this extension is to maintain the data files used by the legacy Real Property 
System through 5/31/2029 and provide professional services, annual support and maintenance, 
licensing, and training through 5/31/2031 for work in relation to a custom in-house built 
application. 

Additional information of this procurement can be obtained by following the Freedom of 
Information Law process. 


